
Hello, 

 

My name is Michael Hashizume, I've lived in Oregon my whole life. 

 

HB2001 would be a great step forward for Oregon. I'm a Millennial, and most of my peers have 

struggled with the rising costs of housing. This bill would be a great tool to making housing 

more affordable. 

 

I'm a homeowner, and I don't want to slam the door behind me on good neighborhoods and good 

schools. Those assets should be open those to want them, not just those who are wealthy enough 

to afford single family housing. 

 

HB2001 is a huge opportunity to tackle the ongoing housing crisis and to make big steps forward 

in housing equity. 

 

Thank you. 

Michael Hashizume 

 


